
 

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN – UPDATE 
 

Parish Council gives the ‘go-ahead’ for 
Public meeting - 29 February 2016 – 7.30 pm  

Shavington Village Hall 
 

* * * * * * * * 
 

 
The Council is holding another meeting on 29 February 2016 at 7.30 pm at which time a 
specialist Neighbourhood Plan Officer from Cheshire Community Action will be 
attending (Lucy Hughes). She will be able to outline the process for preparing a 
Neighbourhood Plan and answer any questions from residents.   
 
In addition, it is hoped that, subject to his availability, Trevor Lightfoot who is Chairman 
of Wybunbury Parish Council will also be in attendance.  Wynbunbury Parish Council is 
at an advanced stage in the process and he will be able to outline the advantages of a 
Neighbourhood Plan and any potential problems which might face the Parish Council.  
 
The Council approved Terms of Reference for the Steering Group on 6 January and at 
the meeting, residents will be informed of the arrangements for setting up the Steering 
Group.   
 
Three parish councillors are currently drafting a leaflet about the public meeting and 
this will be delivered to each household in the parish, probably mid-February.  It is 
acknowledged that there were some difficulties with the last distribution, but we have 
now acquired a full address list from Cheshire East Council. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the Clerk (carol.jones44@btinternet.com) or 
telephone 01270 812065.  
 
 
 
 
Carol Jones 
Clerk to the Council 
10 January 2016 
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